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I make the submission to the commission as a resident of the Southern highlands for the past 25 years. It is 
clear from the level of concern expressed by many residents of the Highlands that there are a number of factors 
which need to be considered by the commission, 

1. Pollution 

There are strong concerns among the community There is a significant pollution risk to the residents of the 
highlands and in particular to the residents of 

Moss Vale from the operations of this plastic recycling facility. These concerns could largely be addressed by 
assuring Local Residents that regular Scientific sampling of air soil and water would take place under the 
auspices of an independent monitor on a regular basis, and That the results of these tests would be published 
Publicly in a timely fashion. It would also be advisable to include stipulations in the operators contract That is 
any findings of toxicity above acceptable levels is discovered, then the plant would be temporarily closed 
pending further investigation. 

2. Traffic 

All trucks coming to and from the plant Should be required to travel only on a prescribed route from the Hume 
Highway in and out of the facility, and not through the towns of Moss Vale Bowral or Mittagong. 

Regards  

Andrew Forbes 

Burradoo 
 

 




